ACTS – Frequently Asked Questions

· What age group of participants is the ACTS retreat for?
All adult parishioners (age 20+) are invited and encouraged to participate in the ACTS weekend retreats.

· Must I be a Little Flower parishioner to make the retreat?
Priority will be given to parishioners.  If there are available spaces as the retreat nears, we will welcome non-parishioners as well.  Non-parishioners who wish to be notified of openings are encouraged to call to have their names entered on a waiting list.

· How many retreatants can make the retreat?
There are places for 25 participants on each of the retreats.  These places will fill up quickly, so all are encouraged to register soon.  A waiting list will be kept with names over and above the 25 in the event of a cancellation.

· Where does the retreat take place?
The Little Flower ACTS retreats will be held at the Weber Center in Adrian, MI. All retreatants will stay overnight at the retreat center.

· Am I responsible for my own transportation to and from Adrian?
Transportation from Little Flower to Adrian will be provided, as well as back to Little Flower at the end of the retreat.

· What is the financial cost of the retreat?
The cost for each retreatant is $225.00. An initial deposit of $75.00 must accompany the registration form in order to reserve a place on the retreat. Some financial assistance may be available for individuals unable to pay the entire cost.

· How long is the retreat?
The retreatants meet at Little Flower on Thursday evening (6:00 pm) of the retreat weekend. The retreat ends with a luncheon following the 11:00 am Mass at Little Flower on Sunday.  All retreatants are required to be present for the entire time.  We realize this may involve a day off of work for some; the investment is well worth it!

· What kind of schedule will we follow on the retreat?
The days of the retreat begin around 7:00 am and last until 10:00 or 11:00 pm and include presentations, discussion, time for prayer and fellowship.

· What will be expected of me following the retreat?
The ACTS retreat is meant to lead to a fuller life of discipleship.  This looks different for each individual.  Some retreatants will continue on to serve on a team for a future retreat.  Some will become members of small faith communities.  Some will respond by serving in a parish ministry such as Eucharistic minister, lector, etc. The retreat opens one’s heart to respond to the call God has in store for you.

Additional information can be found on our web site at www.littleflowertoledo.org.
Questions may be directed to Sr. Marilyn Marie Ellerbrock at 419.537.6655 or mellerbrock@littleflowertoledo.org.
